
 
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
November 3, 2004 
 
The meeting was called to order by President, Brad Moffett, at 7:02 p.m. 
Jerry Braunberger read the October minutes and they were approved as read. 
Treasurer, Jim Mueller gave the Treasurers’ report. 

 
 

Old Business 
 
The Fast Grass AutoX was super.  It was lots fun and we had a good turn out.  Tim Steck 

was in charge and the event went well. 
The Autocross Club of Central Oregon annual shootout had 4 courses over two days.    

It’s a great event. 
Tim Steck discussed the Enduro in Medford.  Records were set.  Bert Jacobson drove 

Braunberger’s camaro and came way too close to their record so he has 
permanently banned from driving Braungerer’s car.  ☺ 

Dan Mullin talked about Thunderhill and the great road course there. 
 

New Business 
 
Bren Wamsley reported that everything is in place for the banquet.  Those who have not 

paid by the assigned date will not be able to attend.  We have eight sponsors 
attending.  The Hilton has given us 2 gift certificates for $25.00 each for door 
prizes. 

Lorin Wamsley will pick up the pinewood derby track from Jerry Braunberger and 
deliver it to the banquet. 

There will be a pinewood derby vote for Butt Ugly and People’s Choice during the 
banquet. 

Tim Steck will solicit banquet goers for newsletter and website articles. 
The NHA banquet will be held in Bend the same night as our own. 
The EESCC and the ACCO tentative event schedules have been set. 
We will hold officer elections at the December club meeting.  We will ask for additional 

nominations at the banquet. Current nominees are: 
President   Jerry Braunberger 
Vice President   Lorin Wamsley 
Treasurer   Jim Mueller 
Secretary   Bren Wamsley 
Chief of Registration  Bonnie Mueller 
Chief of Timing  Tim Steck 
Chief Safety Steward  Phil Akins 

Bill and Cheryl Baugh volunteered to host the New Year’s Eve Party this year. 
There will be a wine tour November 21st.  Call Bonnie Mueller for information. 
Jerry Braunberger discussed SCCA Oregon Region officer election ballot.  Some 

individuals not SOLO friendly.  Be sure and vote if you are a SCCA member. 



Bonnie Mueller discussed winter club events.  She would like to host a poker tournament 
sometime in January.   

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:59 p.m.   
 
Respectfully submitted by Cheryl Baugh, Secretary    
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